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Parksville Community Centre Meeting with City 
 
Earlier this month, Mayor Ed Mayne, along with Council liaison, Councillor Mark Chandler, met with members of 
the Parksville Community Centre Society board to talk about the Parksville Community Centre’s plans for the 
future.  
 
The contract between the Parksville Community Centre Society and the City of Parksville is in place until 
December 31, 2019, and will be reviewed by Council later this year. At this time, there is no indication the 
agreement will or will not be renewed and it is not uncommon for agreements to be on a year-to-year basis. 
 
It was agreed at this meeting the City of Parksville and the Parksville Community Centre will continue to monitor 
the Centre’s financial position.   
 
Should the public wish to comment on the Parksville Community Centre, please send comments by email to 
info@parksville.ca and they will be passed along to Council. 
 

### 
 
Media contact and for more information: 

Deb Tardiff, Manager of Communications  250 954-3073; dtardiff@parksville.ca 
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